
 

Town Of Bristol Redevelopment Commission 

PO Box 122 

Bristol, IN 46507 

June 5, 2025 

Re:  South State Road 15 Allocation Area 

        North State Road 15 Allocation Area 

        Bristol East Allocation Area 

        GGT Allocation Area 

        Seahawk Allocation Area 

        Valmont Newmark/Thor Industries Allocation Area 

        Rail Park Allocation Area 

        AWT Allocation Area 

Dear Elkhart County Auditor, Bristol Town Council, and all overlapping taxing units: 

In accordance with IC 36-7-14-39(b)(5)(B) (the “Act”), the Bristol Redevelopment Commission 

(the “Commission”) is hereby notifying you of the following determination that it has made 

concerning its Tax Allocation Areas for 2025 taxes payable 2026. The Commission has 

determined that there is no “excess assessed value” that may be allocated to the overlapping 

taxing units in the manner prescribed in subdivision (1) of the Act. 

 

 

     Regards, 

 

     ________________________ 

 

     President of the Bristol 

Redevelopment Commission  

 


